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June 23, 2020 
 
Mr. Harold Stickler 
General Shale Brick, Inc.  
1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 
Denver, CO  80110-1308 
 
Re: Tomahawk Mine, Permit No. M-1991-003, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-1 
 
Dear Mr. Stickler: 
 
On June 23, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on June 18, 2020, addressing the following: 
 

Incorporating a mobile screening operation into mine plan to remove boulders that add to the cost of 
transportation. 

 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-
1991-003. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1991-003 remain in full force and effect. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by 
email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Jason McGraw, General Shale Brick, Inc., Jason.McGraw@generalshale.com 
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